Communication
From: Silvana Macri <sil. mac@sympatico.ca> cw: Nt 5!\%
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2013 10:41 AM AL
To: Magnifico, Rose ttem: P =
Cc: Carella, Tony; Cardile, Lucy
Subject: Deputation for November 05 2013

Hello Committee of the Whole,

During construction my almost 100 year old tree was damaged. The present City of Vaughan By-Law 185-
2007 indicates that no person shall injure or damage a tree of certain diameter. | believe that By-Law 185-
2007 should be updated to ensure that this kind of damage does not happen again. The By-Law should
include barrier protection as outline by other municipality's By-Laws (ie Toronto tree By-Law and Mississuaga
By-Law and Richmond Hill tree By-Law).

As | have indicated, the tree on my property is almost 100 years old and stands over 100 feet high and is
greater than 10 feet in diameter. It is a Black Walnut tree. The Vaughan tree By-Law should ensure that this

does not happen again.

Thank you,
Silvana Macri



